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Happy Holidays to all Legacy Families

We wish you peace, happiness and good times with family and friends over the holidays. We look forward to
seeing you all again in 2014!!

Click link for the Office Greeting from the Sing-a-long
http://host-d.oddcast.com/php/application UI/doorId=1177/clientId=299/?mId=53279800.2

P.A. Day — December 20th

As a result of the Putting Students First Act, teachers are required to take a minimum of one unpaid day off.
Therefore, teachers will not be at work on Dec. 20th, a Ministry mandated PA day. Regularly scheduled
support staff are expected to report to work on December 20, 2013.

Sing-a-long
We were lead in song on Dec. 17" by Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Rands (wonderful hosts!!). The assembly of our
Legacy family (students, staff and families) was full of song, laughter and a true sense of community. Legacy

is a wonderful place. Special thanks to Santa who joined us and let the students know about some staff that
had better work hard over the next week to move from the “Bad” List to the “Good” List!!!

READING BUDDIES TAKE A
BREAK FOR SOME YUMMY
FUN!!!

SING - A - LONG ASSEMBLY



